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Our Ref:  EP/CC  Date:  21 May 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
 
Tracking reports are being issued today with your young person’s current working provisional bandings. 
 
Those of you who have registered for the Parents Portal should receive an alert and be able to access the report 
through it.  For other young people, they will receive a printed copy of their report to take home this afternoon. 
 
Young people are working to complete further assessments as required and the final list of provisional grades will 
be issued in due course, later in June. 
 

 
 

Note for units only learners, grades are allocated the same way as for National 2/3/4 learners. 
 
Should you have any questions about these grades please contact your young person’s guidance teacher in the first 
instance. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
 
Mr E Picksley 
Depute Head Teacher  
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